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September 10, 2009

Via E-mail and Federal Express
Aaron Greenspan

President & CEO

Think Computer Corporation
884 College Avenue

Palo Alto, CA 94306

Re: The Accidental Billionaires

Pear Mr. Greenspan:

In response to your September 8, 2009 letter, | can confirm that the letter printed on
pages 127 and 128 of the above-captioned book is an exact duplication (with the exception of the
correction of a minor spelling error) of the actual letter sent by Messrs. Winklevoss and Mr.
Narendra to Mr. Summers. The writers of the letter own the copyright in the letter and granted Mr.
Mezrich the right to include the letter in the book. They did not, however, grant us the right to
distribute copies of the letter itself. Therefore, it is not appropriate for me to provide you with a
copy of such letter.

In addition, | can confirm that Tyler and Cameron Winklevoss were interviewed by Mr.
Mezrich in connection with his research for the book.

This letter is without prejudice to any rights, claims and defenses which Random House,
Inc. and Mr. Mezrich have fo your "formal complaint' (or any other claims you may assert}, all of
which are specifically reserved.

Sincerely,

Katherine J. Trager
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